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Brightside Academy Bronx Locations to Hold 
EarlyLearn NYC Open Houses on July 6 

 
(Pittsburgh, PA, July 5, 2012) ʹ Brightside Academy announced today that it will be holding EarlyLearn 
NYC open houses at various Bronx, New York locations on Friday, July 6, 2012.  
 
The Louis Nine academy’s open house is scheduled from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. at 1336 Louis Nine 
Boulevard. The Southern Boulevard and White Plains open houses are scheduled from 4:00 p.m. until 
6:00 p.m. at 1093 Southern Boulevard and 2901 White Plains Road. 
 
EarlyLearn NYC is the new innovative system that will transform early child care for children served by 
the city’s subsidized early childhood system and increase quality standards. 
 
Brightside Academy provides child care and early education that prepares children to be life-long 
learners. Their program combines state-of-the-


